
Bennett High School Students and Families,  

We wanted to notify you that we will begin second semester on an e-learning remote schedule 

for one week January 4th through the 7th.    That week all students will participate in classes 

remotely from 8:00am-11:30am.  Please see the attached schedule in your email for specific 

details.  Beginning on January 11th we will return to a yellow phase of learning where all in-

person students return to school four days a week.  We appreciate your patience and support as 

we monitor the health and safety of our students and staff.    

January 4, 2021-January 7, 2021 8:00-11:30 
 

Class M/W Class T/H Time 

Pride Time Pride Time 8:00- 8:30 

1st period 5th period 8:30-9:30 

2nd Period 2nd Period 9:30-10:00 

3rd period 3rd period 10:00-10:30 

4th period 6th period 10:30-11:30 

   

 


